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EUROPEAN UNION 

26 January 2016, 

 

FALSE VACANCY NOTICE FOR ELECTION OBSERVERS 

 

The Delegation of the European Union (EU) in Tanzania has become aware of a vacancy notice for election 

observers in Zanzibar circulating in some WhatsApp groups. This notice bears the image of the European 

Union flag next to the logo of "Representative Democracy". 

The vacancy notice is false. 

The Delegation of the EU is not aware of the above organisations and has not published any vacancy notice 

in this respect. The EU Electoral Observation Mission (EU EOM) is also not aware of such organisations and 

vacancy notice. The EU EOM is currently not recruiting staff for international or national positions. 

The Delegation of the EU categorically denies sending out any such information and should not be 

associated with any damage or loss from the said advertisement. Any official EU information is 

communicated through its official channels including EU websites and social media pages (Facebook and 

twitter). 
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